
From: Kuga, Roy M
Sent: 4/27/2010 5:04:50 PM
To: 'Strauss, Robert L.' (robert.strauss@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Monardi. Marino (/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=M3Mt); Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: New Generation analysis

Bob,
Per your request, we will provide Alan Taylor with the Russell City confidential data so he can perform 
the analysis. I presume he should use the forward curves of the same vintage as was used for the 
other four projects.
Roy

From: Strauss, Robert L. [mailto:robert.strauss@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 4:43 PM 
To: Kuga, Roy M
Subject: New Generation analysis

Roy,
The Energy Division is analyzing the five new generation contracts before it, Oakley, Marsh 

Landing, GWF Tracy, Los Esteros, and Russell City. We would like to have Alan Taylor, the 
independent evaluator on the LT RFO, perform the levelized net market value calculation of the Russell 
City contract, to complete the analysis already performed on the other four contracts. Alan was not part 
of the Russell City contract revision, so he does not have the confidential data. If PG&E provided Alan 
with the revised Russell City contract he could perform the analysis and provide it to Energy Division. I 
would appreciate your help in this matter.

Bob

(Rs>6ert L. Strauss, Supervisor
Electric Procurement and Resource Adequacy Section 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-5289
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